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Improved public awareness will be important. To help address this factor, the National 
Biotechnology Strategy has provisionally approved funding for a project in 1995 to identify 
detailed ethical issues associated with biotechnology. The federal government will 
spearhead this initiative and will ensure the involvement of all major groups with an 
interest in the issue. 
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